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Dear Parent/Carer,  

As you may know, our S2 and S4/5 Personalisation and Choice process is well underway and 
young people have been learning about the courses on offer as they embark or continue on 
their journey towards the achievement of National Qualifications. 
 
To help you better understand what this will mean for your child, as well as how you can 
support him/her to make informed choices, you are invited to attend a meeting with me the 
Head Teacher on Zoom on Wednesday or Thursday of this week at 7.00 pm.   
 
For Parents/Carers of S4 or S5: Wednesday 17th March. 
For Parents/Cares of S2: Thursday 18th March. 
 
If you would like to participate, please contact the school office either by email or telephone. 
 
Email: gw08officestranraer@glow.sch.uk 
Telephone: 01776 706484 
 
You will be asked your child’s name and your email address.  A link will then be sent to this 
address to enable you to participate. 
 
I will deliver a presentation on Personalisation and Choice and Progression Pathways, at the 
end of which you will have the opportunity to ask questions.   
 
I do hope you will be able to join me. 
 
Best wishes  
 

 
 
Alicia Reid 
Head Teacher 

Stranraer Academy 
McMasters Road 
STRANRAER 
Wigtownshire 
DG9 8BY 
 
 

Any enquiries please contact 
 
Miss A Reid 
 
Telephone:  01776 706484 
Fax:   01776 704748 
e-mail: gw08officestranraer@glow.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher: Miss A Reid 
 

mailto:gw08officestranraer@glow.sch.uk

	Stranraer Academy
	McMasters Road

	DG9 8BY
	Any enquiries please contact
	Head Teacher: Miss A Reid


